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As a mom of four young children, two of which are currently homeschooling and a 

part of a charter school, I support the freedom for parents to choose the “best fit” 

education system and method for their children. It should not be a decision or 

“allowance” of the district as parents know their children’s learning style better than 

anyone. Therefore, I support this bill.  


